
Junior Mathematics Challenge  
 
Following the great success our pupils achieved in the National Junior Mathematics 
Challenge earlier in the term (67 pupils being awarded a certificate, including 16 gold) the 
top nine pupils were invited to take part in the next round.  That day duly occurred, and on 
Tuesday, Kuankuan Lin in Year 7, as one of the top 1,200 in the country sat a two hour 
Maths paper, whilst John Hansen, Isabella Woods and Lex Walker in Year 8, Juliette 
Brooking, Emily Hill, Daniel Myhill and Harry Long in Year 7 and Emily Young in Year 6 sat the 
one hour Kangaroo paper which was for the next 7000 pupils, out of over 300,000 who 
entered.  
 
They all gave of their best and the papers have been sent off for marking, and we look 
forward to finding out the results in a couple of weeks’ time. 
 


